
1rs. Louise Garofalo 
749 Calhoun Avenue 
Bronx, New York 10465 

Dear .frs. Garofalo: 

December 13, 1973 

You were good enough to be among the ve y first 
to be enrolled as a St. Vartan Steward. Since 
then many others have followed the splendid 
example you set. 

It is our earnest hope that you will be able to 
continue this generous stewardship by renewing 
yo•r gift at this time. 

May we look forward to hearing from you . 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Mltreassian 
Executive Director 


